
 Greetings, 

 It is officially fall and it actually feels like it’s fall! It is great to be able to keep windows open and 
 enjoy the crisp air. I love this time of year and feel fortunate to live in a temperate climate where 
 we get to enjoy the change in seasons. Though, I think the pumpkin everything is a bit much at 
 times. 

 We have three weeks of school under our belts and our community of learners all seem happy 
 to be back in full swing. This past week I had the opportunity to attend several of the  Meet the 
 Teacher  nights and it was great to see the amazing turnout by our parents and guardians. As a 
 teacher, I always got a kick out of seeing parent’s sitting in their children’s seats. I also believe 
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